
  

 

Please discuss with your child how you would like for him/her to 

 get home each day.  You will be able to let his/her teacher know  

at the beginning of the year.  If you need to change their routine,  

please call the office by 3:15 p.m. that day.  We will get a message 

 to your child’s teacher.  We strongly encourage you to try to stay as  

consistent as possible.  It alleviates confusion at the end of the day!  

 

 

For the safest and most effective gym  
pick-up procedures, and for smoother traffic flow, please  

note and abide by the following: 
 

 Gym door opens at 3:35 p.m.  Once door is open, please walk to your child 
for safety purposes. 

 

 Enter through the single doors on the east side and exit through the double 
doors on the south side. 

 

 Do not park on the sidewalks. 
 

 When exiting the parking lot, turn left on Bates, then left on Weller, right 
on Kingsley, left on Warmwater, and left on Redrex (runs on north side of 

playground) to Fremont. Do not attempt to exit through the car line. 
 

 

Your child’s safety is of the utmost importance to TEAM Disney!  Thank you 
for helping us by following our safety rules. 

 


